From: marianne jacobs- im

Sent: 09 June 2024 11:19
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: 2024/0183/P - Gillian Lynne Theatre, Drury Lane : No Comment

From: marianne jacobs-lim |
Sent: 09 June 2024 11:01

To: elaine.quigley I F'=nning <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Subject: 2024/0183/P - Gillian Lynne Theatre, Drury Lane : No Comment

2024/0183/P - Gillian Lynne Theatre, Drury Lane : No Comment

The BCAAC has no comment on the plans to replace the existing roof chillers with new & enlarge the
acoustic enclosure.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



